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HIGHLAND GATE DEVELOPMENTS INC. 
 

NOTICE TO AREA RESIDENTS 
 

 
NOTICE OF TREE REMOVAL WORK (NT-1) 

 
 
Dear Homeowner: 
 
We wish to advise that work to remove select trees within the Phase 1 Park of Highland Gate 
will be commencing in March 2018, in accordance with the Vegetation Management Plan.  The 
tree removals are required to facilitate the construction of the park.  Additionally, hazard trees 
that have been identified by an arborist are also being removed 
 
SCS Consulting Group Ltd. is the Consulting Engineer on this project and will provide the 
supervision and inspection of the Developer’s contractor on the site. We are also available to 
address any questions you may have with respect to the construction. 

Tree preservation fencing has been installed to protect the trees which are to remain, in 
accordance with the Vegetation Management Plan.  Access to Highland Gate Development 
lands is strictly prohibited at all times for your safety.  
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We thank you in advance for your co-operation for the duration of this project. For questions or 
comments regarding Highland Gate Developments Inc. construction activities, please call the 
following number to receive a response within 24 hours: 

(905) 477 GATE (4283) 

Further information regarding the development can be found at the project website or the Town 
of Aurora’s website: 

www.highlandgateaurora.com 

www.aurora.ca 
(Refer to Planning & Building Services Department webpage) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


